Microsoft response to Dream for Darfur

11 December 2007

The Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Microsoft and 18 other companies to respond to concerns raised in the following items about the companies’ actions, as sponsors of the 2008 Beijing Olympics, with regard to China's role in Sudan and Darfur:
· "Olympic sponsors faulted for inactivity on Darfur", Daniel Trotta, Reuters, 26 Nov 2007:
www.reuters.com/article/worldNews/idUSN2641581820071126
· "Olympic Sponsors 'Silently Complicit' in China's Support of Darfur Genocide, Says Human Rights Group", Olympic Dream for Darfur, 26 Nov 2007: www.dreamfordarfur.org/TheCampaign/CorporateSponsorInitiative/2008OlympicCorporateSponsorDarfurReportCard/PressReleaseCorporateSponsorReportCard/tabid/278/Default.aspx
· "2008 Olympic Corporate Sponsor Darfur Report Card": www.dreamfordarfur.org/TheCampaign/CorporateSponsorInitiative/2008OlympicCorporateSponsorDarfurReportCard/tabid/276/Default.aspx
In response, Microsoft sent the following statement:
Like people all around the world, we are shocked by the violence and human rights violations in Darfur. We support efforts by governments and international organizations to resolve the conflict and enable millions of innocent people to move forward with their lives. Microsoft is working with international agencies and local organizations to provide support for refugee assistance efforts where populations have been displaced by war or natural disaster.

We appreciate you giving us the opportunity to respond. 

